On August 16, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item G1 - 21st Century Community Learning Centers Grant Continuation Application:
 

Question:      Why is this a month and a half late? 

Response:     Typically Florida Department of Education does not approve the 21st Century Community Learning Centers Grant until August or September, but then makes the effective date retroactive to July 1st. It was an oversight that this item was not brought to the Board earlier. However, Florida Department of Education has still not approved the FY06 21st Century Community Learning Centers Grants.
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